Dear NDIA Chapter Presidents:
 
DAU senior leadership recognizes the value of having defense industry students participate in executive level courses. I personally believe that a better understanding of each party’s objectives will facilitate better problem solving skills and improve transactional capabilities.  Accordingly this is a great opportunity for you and/or an industry colleague to not only learn and network, but share an industry perspective with DoD/MILDEP counterparts.  I have attached a 2013 executive course schedule and location which, if not personally interested, I would appreciate you forwarding to someone whom you think would like to avail themselves of any of these training opportunities.  Also attached is short presentation which provides an overview of the 10 week Program Managers Course (PMT 401); a challenging course that students find very personally and professionally rewarding.
 
 
If there is interest in any of the courses listed in the attachment, placement is contingent on a resume sent to Mr. Art McCormick (Arthur.mccormick@dau.mil; 703-805-4498).  To help ensure comparable experience levels within each class, the resume will be sent to the course manager at the DAU region that will conduct the class the nominee wants to attend, e.g., Belvoir, Huntsville, San Diego, etc..  If the course manager, approves his/her attendance, the applicant will be sent registration instructions.
 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me if I can provide any assistance… My best….Lenn
 
 
Lenn Vincent 
RADM, USN (Ret) 
DAU Industry Chair 
703-805-4944 
lenn.vincent@dau.mil
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